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	Robert Gomez...CHS Music Man 1966-2000 
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Coming up on CHSAAA's website...www.tinoalumni.org 
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On Saturday, April 7th I spent four delightful hours reminiscing with my former CHS faculty colleague, Bob Gomez. Specifically my purpose was to get material for an up coming Cupertino Cavalcade article. These online series of articles are a vital part of the Cupertino High School All Alumni Association’s effort to preserve the history of your alma mater. You may temporarily view Cupertino Cavalcade by signing in with openhouse@chsaaa.

I would appreciate any memories you have connected with the time span that his band directorship entailed (1966 to 2000). Things as simple as expressions he used when coaching marching maneuvers, physical mannerisms that accentuated these words, things that happened on the many trips the band took, or memories about any of the many high profile performances that the band gave. I have many of Mr. Gomez’s memories about the CHS Band and now I want yours.

We are grateful for the many alumni like you who have joined CHSAAA. It is because of you, we are able to continue to honor great alumni, be they former students or teachers of Cupertino High.

Mr. Bill Boggie
CHS Teacher 1963-2003 Founder of the CHS Hall of Fame & the CHSAAA

Please email your 1966-2000 CHS Band memories to 2boggies@gmail.com 
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Visit www.tinoalumni.org and Join Now! 
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